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Dates for your Diary 
Tuesday 26th March – Rev Linda Hunter in school for an Easter Assembly 
10am – Tree Planting (Women’s Institute are visiting school to donate a tree for planting to mark 100th Anniversary) 
Wednesday 27th March – Spruce Class Trip  (Please remember to check the details on your letter.) 
Thursday 28th March – Easter Egg Hunt (organised by FoSS) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Clubs  
Piano Tuition will continue next week along with multiskills and Tennis. 
THERE IS NO DANCE CLUB NEXT WEEK BUT PIPPA IS GOING TO RUN THE SESSIONS AGAIN AFTER THE 
HOLIDAYS (WE WILL SEND HOME A LETTER NEXT WEEK) 
After Easter we will be starting some new clubs – We will send details of these next week! 

admin@slaley.northumberland.sch.uk

 

 

Spare Uniform  
Just a little reminder that we have 
some second-hand uniform that is in 
good condition in the Clubroom. 
This is always available to view on a 
Friday straight after school and is free 
to a good home! 
If you would ever like to come and 
have a look, please don’t hesitate to 
ask.  
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
Mrs Hayward 

Sports Lending Library 
Please can we have all equipment that 

has been borrowed back into school next 
week. 

Next half term, the library will be open to 
children in Pine class. And will be 
facilitated by our Sports Leaders 

Miss Parr (Science Lead) is continuing to work towards our PSQM award 
and will soon be sharing some of the wonderful things she has been doing. 

Please remember that our last day of 
school is Thursday 28th March. School 
is closed on Friday 29th March for the 
Easter break. We will return on 
Monday 15th April  

 

Cupcake Orders 
 

If you have ordered 
any of Mrs Seymour’s 
cupcakes, these will be 
available to pick up on 
Wednesday 27th March 
at 3pm. 
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